2011 FOR PROFIT CORPORATION ANNUAL REPORT A FI2L6EI3011
DOCUMENT# P04000127355 Secrg{ary’ of State

Entity Name: MULTICARE SPECIALISTS, P.A.

Current Principal Place of Business: New Principal Place of Business:
856 CAPE CORAL PARKWAY EAST

CAPE CORAL, FL 33504

Current Mailing Address: New Mailing Address:

856 CAPE CORAL PARKWAY EAST
CAPE CORAL, FL 33804

FEI Number: 20-1602582 FEI Number Applied For { ) FEI Number Not Applicable ( ) Certificate of Status Desired ( )

Name and Address of Current Registered Agent: Name and Address of New Registered Agent:
ARNOLD, PAUL J D.O.

856 CAPE CORAL PARKWAY EAST
CAPE CORAL, FL 33904 US

The above named entity submits this statement for the purpose of changing its registered office or registered agent, or both,
in the State of Florida.

SIGNATURE:

Electronic Signature of Registered Agent Date

OFFICERS AND DIRECTORS:

Title: o
Name: ARNOLD, PAUL J
Address: 856 CAPE CORAL PARKWAY

City-St-Zip:  CAPE CORAL, FL 33904

| hereby certify that the information indicated on this report or supplemental report is true and accurate and that my electronic

signature shall have the same legal effect as if made under oath; that | am an officer or director of the corporation or the receiver
or trustee empowered to execute this report as required by Chapter 607, Florida Statutes; and that my name appears above, or

on an attachment with all other like empowered.

SIGNATURE: PAUL J. ARNOLD PRES 04/26/2011
Electronic Signature of Signing Officer or Director Date
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DR. PAUL J. ARNOLD, D.O.

MULTICARE SPECIALISTS
856 Cape Coral Parkway, Cape Coral, FL 33904
Phone: (239)415-1900efax (239)415-1905

June 7, 2011

Florida Department of State
Division of Corporation

Po Box 6327 B
Tallahassee, FL 32314

Attn: Andy Dunlap

Re: Multicare Specialist PA

Dear Mr. Dunlap:

As per our conversation I am sending this documentation back with a
letter of explanation. The attached voucher and check were mailed out
and postmarked on 4/27/2011. Unfortunately due to mail processing it
took langer than expected to reach your department. Please review and
reactivate the voucher and post our payment. Thank you so much for

your time and help with this matter.

Best Regards,

@ifgmold D.O. T



